CITY OF AURORA
RESOLUTION NO. 757

A RESOLUTION REQUIRING THE PRIOR AUTHORIZATION OF THE CITY
COUNCIL FOR THE CITY ATTORNEY TO ENGAGE IN WORK ON BEHALF OF
THE CITY ON MATTERS DIRECTLY RELATED TO THE PENDING APPLICATION
OF TLM HOLDINGS, LLC’S FOR ZONE CHANGE/COMPREHENSIVE PLAN
CHANGE/CONDITIONAL USE 19-002

WHEREAS, the City of Aurora has a limited budget for attorney services.
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE AURORA CITY COUNCIL THAT:

i The City Attorney shall not engage in work on behalf of, whether billed or unbilled, or
otherwise represent the City of Aurora on matters directly related to or arising from the pending
application of TLM Holdings, LLC for Zone Change/Comprehensive Plan Change/Conditional
Use 19-002 without the prior authorization of the City Council. This resolution shall not prohibit
the City Attorney from reviewing materials related to the pending application of TLM Holdings,
LLC, which may be included in the City Council's meeting packets from time to time, in
preparation for the meeting, as is consistent with the City Attorney's practice of preparing for
City Council meetings.

2. The Airport Liaison is designated as the point of contact with TLM Holdings, LLC, its
members, managers, agents, and attorneys.

3. The City Attorney shall authorize Mark Shipman to communicate directly with the
Airport Liaison.

ADOPTED this 9th day of April 2019.

CITY OF AURORA, OREGON
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Kris Sallee, Mayor

ATTEST:

W. Scott Jorgensen, City Recorder
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